
Minutes 
Child and Family Development Faculty Meeting 

Tuesday, August 30, 2011 
12:30 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

College of Education 344 
 
 

Attendees: Jamie Brown, Vivian Correa, Suzanne Lamorey, Sandraluz Lara-Cinisomo, Deana 
Murphy Sue Rebich, Pam Shue, JaneDiane Smith 

 
Spring Schedule 
 
The group determined what should be offered and who will teach each course so that Suzanne 
can submit the schedule this week. The outcome: 
 
2111 Deana 
2111 (evening) Pam or JaneDiane 
2113 (Tues eve) JaneDiane 
2412 Deana 
3112 Pam 
3113 
3114 Deana 
3115 Jamie? 
3412 (6 hrs) Suzanne 
5100 (evening) Sandraluz 
5114 Pam or JaneDiane 
6102 Sandraluz 
6110 (Grad Cert) 
7400 Sandraluz 
7600 Vivian 
 
SPED 
4112 JaneDiane 
5112 Vivian 
 
Distance Ed 
3112 (Iredell) Pam 
3115 (Iredell) Jamie 
3416 (Stanley, 5=n) Jamie 
3416 (Stanley, 5=n) Suzanne 
 
 



CHFD Conference 
 
Deana shared that the conference will be going back to two days this year. It will be held on 
Thursday, March 22 and Friday, March 23. Thursday’s keynote will be a presentation on minds 
of boys and girls, given by Michael Gurian. She asks that everyone think of suggestions for 
workshop leaders, a luncheon keynote for Friday (ideally a local speaker), and sponsors to help 
pay for speakers. 
 
Along with sponsors, a registration fee will be asked from vendors in the Lucas Room to help 
generate money to run the conference. The Dean’s office has also given us $1500.  
 
Because the topic may interest groups outside of child development, a wide-spread invitation 
will be sent to other majors on campus. 
 
Catalog Review 
 
Suzanne asked that everyone look at all the courses they’ve taught and compare them to the 
catalog, making sure the prerequisites, corequisites, and wording are correct in the course 
descriptions.  After she receives the suggested corrections, she will submit another short form. 
 
Stanly Distance Cohort 
 
Suzanne spoke briefly on the Iredell county cohort. The current cohort at Stanly Community 
College will be graduating in spring and she is planning to recruit more this fall. 
 
CHFD Evidence Based Practices MAT Course 
 
A course outline for 6901 was distributed. Everyone was asked to review it and submit their 
suggestions. 
 
Other 
 
The B-K Consortium meeting is being held September 15, 9:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. in Raleigh. 
Vivian will be attending. 
 
Internship applications are due the week of September 26. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The September 6 meeting is cancelled. The next meeting will be October 4, 12:30-2:00 p.m. 


